
Brendo and Rhianon to be guest speakers

  Brendo and Rhianon will head to North East Victoria this weekend for a busy few days
of speaking engagements, spectating and competing.
  
  Their weekend gets underway on Friday night (December 4) in Wangaratta when they will
attend the North Eastern Car Club's Christmas dinner where they have been invited to be guest
speakers.  Brendo and Rhi will give a presentation to club members on their rally careers so far
and will have Brendo's Subaru STI on show for all to see.  

    On Saturday, the pair will head to Mount Buller for the popular Mount Buller Sprint.  Whilst
not competing this year, Brendo and Rhianon will spectate at the popular tarmac event and will
catch up with friends and fellow competitors.
  
  The competition part of the weekend will take place on Sunday when they head to Shepparton
for the Shepparton Autocross.  Brendo has competed in numerous autocrosses over the years
and is looking forward to the season-ending 'Shepp' event.  
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